



Dear Parents/Carers,

On Friday the 17<sup>th</sup> of March we will raising money for Comic Relief in school. This is always an exciting day for the children and we think it is a great cause to support. We, the School Council, have been busy sharing ideas and planning for this day. We have decided the following:

- Non-school uniform can be worn for a £1 donation to Comic Relief. This will be payable using Parent Mail. If possible, please wear something red or Red Nose Day themed!
- A joke competition will run from until Wednesday the 15<sup>th</sup> of March. If your child would like to take part, please send your best joke into school and give it to Miss Ransome (1R). This needs to be written down, along with your name and class. School council will then judge the funniest jokes, and award some prizes for their favourites in assembly on Red Nose Day!

This year, Red Noses will <u>not</u> be available to buy in school, due to them being unsafe for younger children.

We look forward to seeing everyone in their non-school uniform and can't wait to read your best jokes!

Thank you for your support,

Miss Ransome and the School Council.

C lose ove

Amanda

Orlaith

Teach

Luha

Anily

Evie

era. M

IF YOU REQUIRE ANY LETTERS TRANSLATING, PLEASE CONTACT THE SCHOOL

Poplar Farm Primary School, Helmsley Road, Grantham, NG31 8XF. Telephone 01476 850680

enquiries@poplarfarmsch-cit.co.uk

www.poplarfarm.eschools.co.uk

CIT Academies is an exempt charity and a company limited by guarantee registered in England with the name The Community Inclusive Trust. The company's registered number is 9071623 and registered office is: CIT Academies, Poplar Farm School, Helmsley Road, Grantham, NG31 8XF. Tel: 01476 850681.